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August 20, 2018

The Honorable Joe Barton
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Barton,

The Autism Society of America writes to thank you for your leadership on introducing the bipar-
tisan Advancing Care for Exceptional Kids Act of 2018 (ACE Kids Act, H.R. 3325). The ACE Kids Act
creates the opportunity for states to provide coordinated care through enhanced pediatric
health homes (EPHHSs) to children with complex medical conditions.

For too long we have seen families of children born with disabilities struggle to find comprehen-
sive care plans that follow their child through crucial transition periods. This bill creates orga-
nized care plans for children, supports for the family, a health information technology system to

link services and access to a full range of both specialty and subspecialty medical services.

Most importantly, this bill removes some of the stress families deal with by providing adequate
treatment and support for so many people who have a challenging situation.

Thank you again for introducing this important bill. The Autism Society is pleased to support this
bill and work with you and the rest of the Congress to pass this bill into law.
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Van
Joe Joyce

Chair, Autism Society

Sincerely,
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August 20, 2018

The Honorable Kathy Castor
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Castor,

The Autism Society of America writes to thank you for your leadership on introducing the bipar-
tisan Advancing Care for Exceptional Kids Act of 2018 (ACE Kids Act, H.R. 3325). The ACE Kids Act
creates the opportunity for states to provide coordinated care through enhanced pediatric
health homes (EPHHSs) to children with complex medical conditions.

For too long we have seen families of children born with disabilities struggle to find comprehen-
sive care plans that follow their child through crucial transition periods. This bill creates orga-
nized care plans for children, supports for the family, a health information technology system to

link services and access to a full range of both specialty and subspecialty medical services.

Most importantly, this bill removes some of the stress families deal with by providing adequate
treatment and support for so many people who have a challenging situation.

Thank you again for introducing this important bill. The Autism Society is pleased to support this
bill and work with you and the rest of the Congress to pass this bill into law.
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Joe Joyce

Chair, Autism Society

Sincerely,



